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Date: October 3, 2017
Memo: Lostant School Lead Water Test Results

To: Parents of Lostant School Students

On January 16, 2017, Governor Bruce Rauner signed Senate Bill 0550 that requires all schools that serve pre-
kindergarten through 5 grade students fo test for lead in water that is used for drinking and cooking for schools
built before January 1, 2000. Sampling must be completed by December 31, 2017. Parents must be notified of the
test results. Below are the results for Lostant School.

Two water samples from all drinking fountains and the kitchen sink were collected on September 19, 2017.
Test, Inc. located in Peru, lllinois received the samples on September 20, 2017 for testing purposes.

The threshold limitis 5 ppb.

Four of the five water fountains and the kitchen sink reflected lead detection limits under 5 ppb.

The water fountain located in the gym lobby reflected lead detection limits over 5 ppb. The first sample was
5.28 ppb and the second sample was 5.64 ppb.
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If you are concerned about your child's health, it is advised to contact your health care provider. You may visit the
USEPA website at https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-wat/basic-information-about-lead-drinking-water

for information about lead in drinking water.

Educationally yours,
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Superintendent



